
DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Friday 31st March 2017 
Diocesan Winter Trials  
 
Friday 31st March 2017 
Bulb fundraiser due back at school 
 
Thursday 6th April 2017 
Fijian Mufti Day Fundraiser 
 
Friday 7th April 2017 
Last day of Term 1 
 
Monday 24th April 2017 
Pupil Free Day 
 
Tuesday 25th April 2017 
ANZAC Day 
 
Wednesday 26th April 2017 
Students return for Term 2 
 
Friday 2nd June 2017 
Pupil Free Day 

Dear Parents 
A huge thank you to those parents who 
have made themselves available to assist 
with the catering for the Bulls in the Bush 
event which has now been rescheduled for 
Saturday 8th April. This event would be a 
wonderful way to start the school holidays 
so spread the word and go along to enjoy a 
fabulous day of boots, belt buckles, cowboy 
hats and bull riding.  
 
Professional Development.  
In the coming  week we have a number of 
staff attending essential professional 
development courses. On Thursday 
Angela, Elizabeth and Matthew will be 
inspired by a Story Telling workshop. This 
workshop skills teachers to use a story 
telling approach to enrich and integrate 
literacy skills in religion and other key 
learning areas.  
In the first two years of teaching, those new 
to our profession need to complete a very 
rigorous program to satisfy the government 
that they are developing all the skills to 
meet required teaching standards to be 
employed in our schools. New teachers 
work with mentors who assist them to 
develop skills and document them. The first 
Diocesan Mentoring day will be held next 
Monday.   
 
Ecumenical Service  
Tomorrow our students will join with 
students from Guyra Central School for our 
annual Easter Ecumenical Service at the 
Church of England. The service for Infants 
will commence at 9:30am with the Primary 
service being held at 10am.  
 
Out of Uniform/Fundraising Day 
As part of our Project Compassion 
Fundraising, our Mini Vinnies Committee  
will be holding a mufti day on Thursday 6th 
April. Students are encouraged to come to 
school in coloured clothing based on the 
Fijian flag. During the course of the day, 
students will be able to participate in 
various activities such as face painting, nail 
painting, hair chalk and tattoos.  
 
P&F Meeting 
Our P&F will meet next Wednesday 5th 
April from 6pm in the staffroom. Please 
consider coming along and being involved 
in this fabulous committee.  
 
Diocesan Winter Trials 
This Friday we have a number of talented 
sports stars who will represent our school in 
the Diocesan Winter Trials in Inverell. 
Students will try out for Soccer and Rugby 
League. I thank our dedicated parents who 
have made themselves available  so that 
their children can have this wonderful 
opportunity. Good luck to Charlie, Jack, 
Ryan, Harrison and Ty. Congratulations to 
Ruby Mills who has already been chosen to 
represent our Diocese in hockey. Ruby will 

travel to Lithgow early next term. Well done 
Ruby! 
 
Wood for sale 
With winter fast approaching, Year 4/5 are 
running a wood drive to help raise funds for 
the upcoming Canberra excursion. They 
are selling the split wood at the amazing 
price of $150 per load. But you will have to 
be quick as there are ONLY 10 ute loads 
available. All orders need the be received 
by 22nd April and will be delivered by the 
1st of May. 
 
ANZAC Day March 
This year ANZAC Day falls on the day 
before school resumes for Term 2. As 
always, our school likes to have a strong 
representation for the march on ANZAC 
Day. If your child/children are able to 
represent the school in this march, please 
fill in the attached permission slip. We 
encourage our School Leaders to be 
present if possible.  
 
Project Compassion Fundraising 
As part of our Lenten preparation the 
children have been asked to do three things 
during lentðpray, fast (give up something 
they like or do something special for others)  
and give generously of their time or money. 
Children were also given small Project 
Compassion boxes to put small amounts of 
money into. We ask that these boxes 
please be returned to the school before the 
end of term. I thank our students and their 
families for their generosity.  
 
Bulb Fundraiser 
Our bulb fundraiser is due back to school 
this Friday 31st March 2017. We have 
catalogues at school if you have misplaced 
yours and would like to order.  
 
School Fees 
As we come to the end of Term 1, I would 
ask that you please check to see if school 
fees have been paid. Payment of fees 
before the end of term would be greatly 
appreciated. If you are unsure if you paid or 
not, please contact our front office.  
 

 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Sharon Wittig 
Principal 

 

Loving Father,  
you made everyone and  

you love everyone! 
Different ages and  

different sizes,  
different shapes and  

different colours.  
Help us to learn  
from one another,  
share with one another,  
and love one another.  

St Mary of the Angels Primary School 
PO Box 254 (Wirruna Street) GUYRA NSW 2365 
Ph 6779 1661 Fax 6779 2016 Email admin@stmarysguyra.catholic.edu.au 
Website www.stmarysguyra.catholic.edu.au 
 

TERM 1 WEEK 10 Wednesday 29th March 2017 

Weekend Mass Times 

 

Saturday Guyra (every Saturday)  6pm 
1st Sunday of the month  Ben Lomond  9am 
2nd Sunday   Guyra  9am 
3rd Sunday   Wards Mistake 9am 
4th Sunday    Guyra   9am 
5th Sunday    Armidale 9am 

Hot Lunch Roster 
 

Morning - Terry Varley 
 

Afternoon - Kate Wesley 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Transition  
George Hope for always trying his hardest and having amazing manners  

Zac Jones for participating and creating a great masterpiece in art time!! Wow Zac!  
Lucy Koina for always making others feel welcome and  

creating some amazing art works. Keep it up Lucy !! 
Isabella Hayes for using her best manners and remembering our class rules!!  

Chase Floyd for his amazing effort to sort and complete puzzles in maths groups, wow Chase !! 
 

K/1  
Khloe Martin for her excellent problem solving skills in our science lessons. Keep it up Khloe !! 

Rachael Jackson for her amazing contributions to our prayers in religion. Great work Rachael !! 
Sam Reeves for trying his hardest and always putting his  

best effort into maths groups. Keep up the great work Sam !! 
Camilla Grills for her excellent effort and work during  

maths groups. What amazing work Camilla !! 
Henry Cox for his great participation in class discussions during  

history lessons. Awesome work Henry keep it up!!  
Olive McFarlane for her excellent effort in reading groups. Keep up the great work Olive !! 

Edward Grills for his excellent sportsmanship while playing tee ball. Keep up the great work Ed !! 
 

Year 2  
Logan Mendes for always trying her hardest in class. Keep up the great work Logan ! 

Nayte Foster for always being ready to learn and trying his hardest  
Archie Colvin for his fantastic facts and knowledge in science. Awesome effort  

Thomas Brazier for his helpfulness in class and his great work in maths. Thanks Thomas ! 
 

3/4  
Leah Jones for her terrific approach and eagerness with her learning. Well done!  

Olivia Wilson for her concentration during math lessons. Keep it up Olivia ! 
Annabelle Williamson for her on task work during Literacy sessions. Great work Annie  

Daniel Grills for setting goals and taking initiative in his learning. Top job Dan ! 
 

5/6  
Ruby Mills for demonstrating great mathematical reasoning and problem solving in Maths  

Jack Lockyer for his keen enthusiasm to learn and  
striving to always do his very best in all KLA's  

Reegan Jackson  for her outstanding mathematical knowledge of 2D Space and Angles  
Emily Jackson for displaying great initiative and leadership when helping her younger peers  

Harrison Brazier for showing great maturity and independence in the Year 5/6 classroom  



 

Fijian Mufti Day 
Thursday 6th April.  

Children can come to school  

wearing mufti clothes for a gold 

coin donation. The theme will be 

Fijian flag colours.   

There will be activities  

held during lunchtime.  

 

Wood for sale  
With winter fast approaching, Year 5/6 are 

running a wood drive to help raise funds for 

the upcoming Canberra excursion. We are selling the 

split wood at the amazing price of $150 per load.  

But you will have to be quick as we ONLY have 10 ute 

loads available, first in best dressed.  

So do not be caught by the cold, contact the 

school to get your order in quick.  
All orders need the be received by 22nd April  and will 

be delivered by the 1st of May.  

My Child/Children____________________________________________,  
 

will be able to participate in this yearôs ANZAC Day march to be held on  
 

Tuesday 25th April 2017.  
 

 

Signed____________________________________________  

Happy Birthday  

A super Happy Birthday to     

Ethan Tribe  for last 

Thursday and to   

Tom Graham for      

today!   

Many happy returns!  


